
Tribal Crime Victim Advocates;

Healthcare Professionals; 

Law Enforcement; Prosecutors; 

Tribal Leaders; Tribal Gaming;

Commercial enterprises; 

Travel and Tourism; Hotel staff; 

Service providers working with 

AI/AN sex trafficking survivors; 

Others wanting to learn more about

developing comprehensive Tribal

responses to sex trafficking in Tribal

communities.

Registration Open NOW

We invite you to attend the 2024 Strengthening Sovereign 
Responses to Sex Trafficking in Indian Country and Alaska
Conference, in San Francisco, California, from April 8-11, 2024. 

STRENGTHENING SOVEREIGN
RESPONSES TO SEX TRAFFICKING 

IN INDIAN COUNTRY AND
ALASKA CONFERENCE

2024

This conference will bring together survivors,

tribal leaders, field experts, tribal communities,

and federal partners focused on improving

responses to sex trafficking of American Indian

and Alaska Native women, men, and children.

APRIL 9 - 11, 2024
PRE-CONFERENCE | APRIL 8

WORKSHOPS

Find registration information, the full conference

agenda, information on hotel/travel

accommodations, and more at

miwsactraffickingconference.com

WHO SHOULD ATTEND

Additional questions can be emailed to
traffickingconference@miwsac.org

MIWSACTRAFFICKINGCONFERENCE.COM

*Please share across your networks*

The conference plenaries and workshop

sessions are designed to equip tribal

programs and their partners with critical

information and tools necessary to plan and

implement comprehensive, culturally-based

strategies to combat sex trafficking in Indian

Country and Alaska Native communities while

highlighting key issues to improve systemic

responses to, and support for, American

Indian/Alaska Native survivors of sex

trafficking.


